
PUBLICLY FUNDED PROJECT SUBMITTALS 
 
Publicly funded projects are the jurisdiction of the state and must be submitted to the North Carolina 
Department of Water Quality at the address listed below.  Information regarding their submittal requirements 
can be found at the website given below.  Upon approval from the NC DENR, Stormwater Permitting Unit the 
county stormwater management program will issue a permit for the site. 
 
Mike Randall  
Stormwater Permitting Unit 
Division of Water Quality 
1617 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 
 
Mike.randall@ncmail.net
Phone: (919) 733- 5083, ext 545 
Fax: (919) 733-9612 
 
Website:  http://h2o.enr.state.nc.us/su/
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